
From: Tobacco.Notifications  
Sent: Tuesday, July 14, 2020 4:35 PM 
To:  
Cc:  
Subject: Regulations on menthol-flavoured cigarettes 
 
Good afternoon ,  
 
Please find attached correspondence regarding the recent change in regulations concerning 
menthol-flavoured cigarettes. 
 
Regards 
 

 
 
Tobacco Notifications Team 
Health Improvement: Alcohol, Drugs, Tobacco & Justice Division 
Public Health England 
Email: Tobacco.Notifications@phe.gov.uk      
Website: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/notification-of-tobacco-or-herbal-products-for-
smoking  
 
Protecting and improving the nation’s health 
 

 




